PUBLIC HEARING






                         


          September 12, 2016
HENDRUM ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY

Hendrum Professional Building Board Room

PRESENT: Mick Alm, Paul Baukol, Tony Guttormson, Mike Smart and Amy Walsh. Also present: Debra Borgen, Curt Johannsen and Keri Plemmons (Secretary-Treasurer). Absent: Francisca Olsen.
CALL TO ORDER: President Alm opened the public hearing at 6:32 p.m.
PURPOSE: The purpose of the public hearing is to hear public comments on the following proposed transaction of real property owned by the Hendrum Economic Development Authority for the purposes of constructing a new garage:

Lot R Block 3 – Commencing at the Northeast corner of Outlot “R” in the City of Hendrum, Norman County, Minnesota, according to the recorded plat thereof; thence running South along the East line of said Outlot “R”, a distance of Ninety-five (95) feet; thence West, parallel with the North line of said Outlot “R”, a distance of One Hundred Fifty (150) feet; thence North, parallel with the East line of said Outlot “R”, a distance of Ninety-five (95) feet; thence East, along the North line of said Outlot “R”, a distance of One Hundred Fifty (150) feet to the place of beginning
PUBLIC COMMENTARY: No public commentary was submitted to the city office. Debra Borgen provided the dimensions of the garage and where they plan to build on the lot. No other commentary was provided.
Having no further business, P. Baukol moved; seconded by M. Smart to adjourn the public hearing at 6:38 pm. 
Respectfully submitted,
Keri Plemmons, EDA Secretary-Treasurer
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